
Dr. Shirley V. Freeman is retiring from the Cultural Umbrella 
Committee of the TDC 
  
Dr. Shirley V. Freeman is retiring after 10 years as Chairman of the 
Cultural Umbrella Committee of the Tourist Development Council.  At 
her final meeting last week, she was presented with a “cultural 
umbrella” imprinted with Claude Monet’s "Water Lilies". 
 
 

 
 
Photo Caption, from left to right: Cultural Umbrella Committee members Bob 
Sandifer, Sherry Philips, Shirley Freeman, Marianne Motches and Chris Sante.   
 


